

# NURSERY NEWSLETTER

News updates from Sheringham Community Primary School & Nursery

# **KEY DIARY DATES**

W/C 7<sup>th</sup> February Animal Week

Friday, 11<sup>th</sup> February End of this half term.

Monday, 21st February Nursery re-opens.

Thursday, 17<sup>th</sup> March Sheringham Park Trip (TBC).

Friday, 1st April End of term.

# Jumpers, Coats and Water bottles!

Please can all jumpers, coats and water bottles be named! This really helps to make life a lot easier for us at the end of each session!



## **Learning Café**

We will be holding a virtual learning café via Tapestry just before half term based on the story Dear Zoo. More details to follow!



# Spring Term 2022

It's been lovely to see everyone return to Nursery after the Christmas holidays and also to welcome new children to the setting!

# In the Nursery...

This term these are some to the areas we will be focusing on:

#### Literacy

Key Stories:

Dear Zoo by Rod Campbell Here We Are by Oliver Jeffers We're going on a Bear Hunt by Michael Rosen

#### <u>Maths</u>

Understanding numbers to 5
Positional language
Shape and Pattern



#### **General Focus**

Winter & Spring – observing changes.

Keeping Healthy – thinking about the food we eat and how we need to look after ourselves. Artists – Miro and Kandinsky.

Being Kind – to each other and our environment. Chinese New Year – Year of the Tiger (1st Feb) Holi (28th March) Easter



# **Sheringham Park Trip**

We are hoping that we might be able to visit Sheringham Park before the end of this term. We have provisionally booked the morning of **Thursday**, 17th March for this. We ask that, if at all possible, all children are brought to the park by their grown up who will then stay with them for the visit. If your child doesn't normally come on a Thursday morning you are more than welcome to bring them along. We will send more details of the trip in the next few weeks, fingers crossed we will be able to go ahead with this!

### **Animal Week 7th February**

We would like to have an animal themed week before half term. During this week there will be opportunities for the children to take part in animal based activities and maybe, if they would like to, come to Nursery dressed as their favourite animal!

